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 The last 4 weeks have been amazing for the PE department, we have loved having all students back in 

school and running around enjoying PE lessons. We have focussed on just getting you all active, working 

as a team and most of all having fun! We have played loads of games to get you active, moving and 

interacting with each other, such as jail break, end zone, ultimate frisbee, and relay team challenges.  We 

have loved teaching these and seeing you guys having fun and working with your peers so positively. 

  

Next term we will be moving onto our summer sports of athletics and rounders. As a department we are 

looking forward to this as you guys missed out on all the summer sports last year and more importantly 

missed out on the biggest event in the school calendar SPORTS DAY! So, fingers crossed we can 

prepare for this big event by practising all sports day activities within PE lessons.  

PE News 

 

It has also been great to have so 
many students back and 
attending after school sports 
clubs.  

We have had 62 KS3 students 
attend clubs over the last 3 
weeks, lets keep this going and 
see if we can get even more next 
term!  

 

Extra-curricular PE Clubs  

Next Term Clubs: 

 

@ChilternEdgePE            

Follow us on social media to see all this PE at MECE 
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